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Affidavitof Lee & Earl Schiichting

We dispute this evidence put forward by the Whakatane District Councll in their indicative
Business Case report as set out below.

We did not observe or report a debris flow event to the Council. We did ring the Council when
we noticed the water from the creek getting behind the new gabion baskets below Hooper's
house (8 Clem Elliott Drive). The gabion baskets were moving into the middie of the creek
because they were incorrectly installed. ot
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“Anecdotal evidence from several Matat4 residents mention the presa > of oulders ;]ﬁfﬁ'
land discovered during digging of the ground. Three residgggm experienced the 2005 event
confirmed they observed a smaller debris flow in the Awatarariki catchment in 2013 chlichting
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